
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

With the end of term fast approaching, we thought it would be useful to share with you 

some arrangements for the last week of term. 

 

Christmas Party – Tuesday 20th December  

In Year 3, the party day works slightly differently to how it did in Key Stage 1. 

Children should come to school in their normal school uniform and bring their party 

clothes with them to change into. The children will get changed after lunch ready for 

their party. 

 

Guided Reading 

Guided Reading will still take place in the last week of term but no guided reading book 

or homework will be sent home over the holidays. Homework and reading books will be 

sent out again after Christmas during the first week back. Guided Reading days may 

change and your child will be able to tell you their new reading day. They will also write 

it in their planner.  

 

Spelling 

No spellings will be sent home during the last week of term. Spellings will be given out 

on the first day back after Christmas. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and a very happy and healthy 2017! 

See you in the New Year, 

Mrs Bailey and Miss Rigby 
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